
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

A Happy Friday to you all! (and a glorious sunny 
one too!) 
Amongst all the usual business at Ebor Gardens, 
we have enjoyed Parent’s Evenings and our choir 
trip to the Young Voices Concert. As usual, the 
teachers took great delight in telling you all how 
wonderful your children are and sharing their 
many achievements with you on Tuesday and 
Wednesday evening.                           
Meanwhile—on Wednesday—our choir were out 
in Sheffield (at the arena no less!) representing 
our school in the Young Voices concert (more on 
page 2). 
Next week we have our rescheduled class photo-
graphs (Wednesday) and it is the last week of 
preparation for Year 6 who will take on the SATS 
assessments the week after (9th-12th May). Year 
6 parents will be receiving more information 
about SATS week soon. 
Have a lovely bank-holiday weekend and a happy 
Eid to those who will be celebrating. We will see 
you on TUESDAY 3rd MAY 2022.  
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Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit Bears have gone to visit Reception 1 and 4CH this week, for superb attendance!   

Whole school attendance is 93.9% this week. 

N— 88% Rec 1— 96%  Rec 2— 89%  1HN– 92% 1AD— 93% 2FA— 90% 2LB— 95% 3NB— 96% 

3JH— 97% 4HW—92%  4CH—100% 5LA— 95% 5NP— 92% 6NI— 97% 6GA—97%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2022. 
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 Spring/Summer Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Monday 2nd May 2022—School closed for May Day Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 4th May 2022 (Rescheduled date)—Class Photographs 

Monday 9th - Thursday 12th May 2022 —Key Stage 2 SATs week (Year 6) 

Wednesday 18th May 2022—Coffee Morning for Parents  

Friday 27th May 2022—School Closes for Spring Bank 

 Young Voices 2022 

Mr Spink and Miss McKail were EXTREMELY proud 

to have taken the school choir to the Young Voices 

concert on Wednesday this week. The children 

were extremely mature and sensible and ‘sang their 

socks off’ in what was a truly magical, extraordinary 

event. There are some photographs of the event on 

our Facebook page.  

Well done to everyone involved! 

Clubs for the Summer Term 
 

Summer Term clubs will begin next 

week. Make sure that you are signed 

up to them on the Arbor App. Places 

are limited to 20 per club. 

 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, KS1, UKS2 & 
Star Readers Awards  
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